
Dear Parents,
In this last newsletter before the 

new year, I want to wish everyone a 
blessed Christmas. Amidst all the hustle 
and bustle I hope you can find some 
quiet time to spend with your family, and 
reflect on the greatest gift we were all 
given over two thousand years ago.

The second page of the 
newsletter this week is a collection of 
pictures from the many events that have 
happened over the last couple weeks of 
school. Sometimes it’s just nice to slow 
down and reflect on everything that 
happens here at Divine Mercy Catholic 
School. Enjoy!

God Bless and Merry Christmas!

Mr. Linder

I was informed last week 
that our school did receive 
a $700 field trip grant from 
Target. This money will go 
towards ticket and busing 
costs for our Pete the Cat 

play on February 28th at the University 
of Saint Francis Performing Arts Center 
in Fort Wayne.

December is the last 
month we will be collecting 
cans to raise money for 
the girls’ basketball 
uniforms. If you have any 

cans still at home, please turn them into 
school or Michele Daeger. Thank you to 
everyone who donated!

December 21, 2016

Upcoming Dates:

Weds 12/21 - Last day of classes before 
break
- Pizza Lunch for students and 
staff today - no lunches from 
Payne Elementary

Dec 22- Jan 2     NO SCHOOL - Christmas 
      Break

Tues 1/3 Classes Resume




